
Dear Governor ________________________________,

I am deeply concerned that budget cuts are forcing police officers to  
deal with criminals, anti-cop riots and even active shooters without the proper 
equipment and training they need to protect us, our families and our communities. 

With the radical anti-police movement sweeping the country, this is no time for 
our officers to lack lifesaving equipment like bullet proof vests, protective anti-riot  
gear, emergency first aid trauma kits and other equipment needed to do their jobs.

Considering these troubled times, it is more important than ever for law 
enforcement officers to get cutting edge training they need to protect us, our 
communities – and themselves.

When our police are vulnerable for lack of lifesaving equipment and proper 
training, then those of us they protect are also at risk. 

I strongly urge you to use your position as Governor to make funding our law 
enforcement agencies a top priority when deciding our budget.

Respectfully,

_______________________________________    ___________________
                                                                                          Date
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